Greenville

Find yourself in good company

RFP — State Lobbying Services
Addendum No. 2

Project Name: State Lobbying Services Project No.: RFP# 18-19-13
Prepared By: Denisha Harris Date: November 26, 2018

General Questions, Clarifications & Requirements:

The City of Greenville is issuing a second addendum to the State Lobbying Services RFP. This addendum
constitutes an integral part of the RFP documents and must be read in conjunction with the original document
and subsequent addenda. Unless specifically changed by this Addendum, all other requirements and terms of
the RFP documents shall remain unchanged.

The RFP submittal deadline has been re-opened and shall be extended until Monday, December 10, 2018 @
4pm. Those firms who have already submitted a proposal are still under consideration and will be evaluated
along with any new proposals.

Please find a copy of the original RFP at
https://www.greenvillenc.gov/government/financial-services/current-bid-opportunities

End of Addendum #2



